
Extract from the 570th Licensing Meeting of the Agency held on 13 January 2009, 
in the Regional Inspectorate, Richview, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin. 

5. Request for Oral Hearing 
Bord na Mona plc (Drehid Waste Management Facility) - Reg No 
wo201-02 
The Directors considered a recommendation from the Office of Climate, 
Licensing and Resource Use to refuse a request for an Oral Hearing of 
objections to the Proposed Determination of an Application for a Waste 
Licence for Bord na Mona plc for the Drehid Waste Management Facility, 
Killinagh Upper, Carbury, CO Kildare, Register of Licence No WO2Ol-02. 
The Directors noted that they had deferred a decision on this item at their 
Board meeting on 16 December 2008, pending further information. 
Following detailed discussion and based on the information before them, the 
Directors decided to accept the recommendation as detailed in the 
memorandum, dated 22 December 2008. 


